
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Parent- Teacher Conferences Coming Up 
Timmins, April 18, 2012:   

O’Gorman High School will be conducting their next Parent-Teacher Conferences on 

Thursday, April 26th, 2012 from 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm in the OHS 

Gymnasium. 

Parent-teacher conferences are opportunities for parents and teachers to talk together 

about how to help each child succeed in school.  They are very short – usually 10 

minutes in length.  It’s important to prepare before the interview to make the best use 

of that short time.  However, if you require additional time, you can schedule another 

appointment. 

For helpful hints on what you can do to prepare for your child’s upcoming Parent-

Teacher conference, please visit our web site at www.ncdsb.on.ca, located on the 

Parent’s Corner page. 

The O’Gorman Catholic Parent Council has created a helpful brochure of things you 

can do to prepare before the interview, during the interview and after the interview. 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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